ONIFER GROVE SCHOOI
WHAANAU MAAORI HUI

We would like to extend an invitation to our Maaori

whaanau to come and waananga with us to discus

your aspirations and our school's cultural
development.

Please RSVP to admin@cgschool.ac.nz
which session you want to attend for
tering purposes. Learners are welcomg
to attend.



